
Lakewood Heights  

Home and School Committee Meeting 

May 17, 2012 

 

 

 

Meting called to order at 7:05pm 

 

Welcome by Paulette Richard 

 

Approval of April Minutes by Beth Garnett and seconded by Amy Paley 

 

 

Business Arising From the Minutes: 

 

 Letters from the High School Students were received and voting will take place 

this evening on 2 Lucky Students who will be chosen to receive Bursaries. 

 

 Meeting is scheduled for next Wednesday May 23rd for set-up committee on the 

Year-end Dance; this is also to discuss the purchase of goods required for the 

dance. 

 

 Executive Election was discussed and no nominations at this time 

 

 Physical Education: $200.00 was voted on in April and this will be moved 

forward as some small equipment is in need at this time. Small skipping ropes and 

hula hoops 

 

 

Principal’s Report:  

 

 Celebrate Expo was held last evening and was a great success. Gr.1 and Gr.2 

Choir sang. The Gr.4 class prepared the slide show 

 

 The Soap Box Dirby will be held on May 26
th

, 2012 and Molly Kirkpatrick will 

be driving the car. The 2 others involved as pit crew are Ryan Stoddard and 

Emma Cunningham 

 

 Track and Field will be held on June 5
th

 with the rain date on June 6
th

, this 

involves only Grades 3,4, and 5, as they were required to try out for the event. 

 

 Enrichment Day will be held on June 1
st
, 2012 and is a full day of activities. 

 

 June 21
st
 Kid sign will be performing for the children 

 

 June 20
th

 is the closing concert at 10:30am 



 

Treasure’s Report: 

 

 As of May 17
th

, 2012 the balance is at $5896.84 with $400.00 for Bursaries to 

be withdrawn from this amount. 

 

 

      Committee Reports: 

 

 Hot lunch: Some recommendations were made in regards to the hot Lunch 

Money  

1) No post dated checks 

2) Weekly checks accepted only 

3) No money accepted for Milk, ice cream, or fundraising with the hot Lunch money 

4) Due to all the shortages and overages from week to week, means No Money No 

Hot Lunch 

 

Hot Lunch Menu was voted on and will remain the same until December 2012 at 

which time it will be reviewed. 

 

Last day for Hot Lunch will be June 8, 2012 

 

 

 Library: A number of books are being donated to the Library 

 

 Grade 5 Committee:  Yearbooks are complete, T-shirts and backpacks have 

been ordered, Students will be going to Camp Glenburn and Parents have 

been asked to contribute $20.00. There will be 1 last Ice-cream sale on June 

1
st
, 2012 

 

 

                                                   

 Correspondence: 

 

 

 The female candidate for the $200.00 Bursary was Carly Murray 

 The Male candidate for the $200.00 Bursary was Carter Baxter 

 

 

New Business: 

 

 Motion made to purchase a pot burner and folding Tables to have for the 

Home and School. Motion made by Lori Nesbitt and second by Jen 

Matheson, all in favor 



 Motion made by Lori Nesbitt to donate money to rescue Modibo Diarra’s 

Family and have them enter into Canada. He is a member of the Saint John 

Basketball team and has had frequent visits to Lakewood Heights School. 

 

 

Meeting called adjourned at 8:30pm by Beth Garnett and second by Kim Langlais 

 

 

 

Attendance: Paulette Richard 

                    Julie Moore 

                    Beth Garnett 

                    Amy Paley 

                    Jen Matheson 

                    Kim Langlais 

                    Susan Raid 

                    Lori Nesbitt 


